
30th March 2020 
 
 
Hello Base 2! 
 
I hope you are all well and have been enjoying the sunshine! I thought I would write you 
all a letter so we could all keep in touch while we’re away from school.  I have been 
looking at the school website every day to see all the lovely things you have all been 
doing.  
 
First of all, I wanted to say a big ‘Happy Birthday’ to Freddie Roberts! I hope you had a 
lovely day, and enjoyed building your Avengers Lego set. It looked very tricky! We will 
have to finish off our dinosaur Lego sets when we go back to school.  
 
It is great to see so many of you making a start on your Geography projects. Your 
England flag made out of Hamma beads looks fantastic Fraser, a very inventive way to 
create the different flags of the UK countries. Henry and Ollie, it looks like you’ve been 
finding out lots about flags too! I can’t wait to see what you have all learnt about the UK. 
Have you found out any interesting facts? What is your favourite?  
 
I am glad to see that so many of you have been making the most of the beautiful 
sunshine! We’ve had Penny doing some bird watching and writing a super list of every 
bird she spotted, Emily playing with tigers in her garden, Leo has been planting, and 
Maisie has made grassheads with her little brother. I would love to see what these look 
like! I wonder if we could all plant something to look after and watch how it grows while 
we’re not at school. You could keep a diary of what is happening or draw some diagrams 
and label them to keep track of the changes. I’d love to see how many different things 
we could grow. Maybe Captain Fantastic could help us learn all about plants and how 
they grow, Scout!  
 
Whilst I have been out on my daily walk, I have spotted rainbows in the windows of some 
houses. Then, I noticed that lots of you have also made some rainbows! These are lovely 
and really make me smile when I see them so I am sure they have put smiles on lots of 
other people’s faces too. 
 
It looks like you’re all working hard but also enjoying yourselves with your families by 
doing lots of things like baking/cooking, PE, and arts and crafts. I hope your flapjacks 
were nice Freddie, I think I might try making some myself. Maybe I could use your recipe! 
What has been your favourite thing you’ve done since you’ve not been at school?  
 
Keep sending pictures and messages in as it is great to see all the things you are doing 
during this time.  
 
I hope to hear from you all soon! 
 
From  
 
Miss McKinnon  


